Larry Nevills

03/09/2024 12:01 PM PST
RE: Further Direction for 2024 Management Alternatives

Hello as it seems there is the need for some balance to be considered in what is happening to maintain a sustainable fishery.
There needs to be a very strong emphasis on being conservative and fair across the board which I am not getting the
impression of in the council. Some are being downright neglectful in what they are proposing! Where is the unbiased and
concern for being protective when history shows what has happened in prior years making the same errors of judgment?
Some of us are know under the impression CDFW is not acting in good faith and proposing what could devastating affects to
the Salmon. Don’t Forget you are Public Servants and that you took an oath to act on an unbiased and professional manner.
To protect Not Destroy! We don’t believe the numbers presented on the escapement as presented or counted. They are or
where below the figures you are presenting over 122k. Where is the accountability and DWR being the provider of the counts
is seen as controversial. As a recreational angler please do what is right to be fair across the board. If you are going to open
the fishery? An equal share needs to be the case. Or at least give inland fisheries the 14% and Do Not Give That To
Commercial. The facts have been they have overfished and the government agencies admitted to not properly monitoring the
harvest in the 2023 meetings on Salmon! Will you put your job on the table if they over harvest and gracefully resign if the
fishery collapse happens?



